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The importation process is unique to each project submission, and there are several permits and declarations 
which may or may not be relevant to your submission. This is why we need to check your documentation each 
time you make a submission, even if you have worked with us on a similar project before. 

Are your samples imported or subject to quarantine?
Official documentation is required for any one of the following:

• Your samples have been imported or are going to be imported into Australia

• Your samples are yet to be released from quarantine and therefore require storage and processing within a 
DAWR Approved Arrangement (AA) facility

• Your samples are subject to state import restrictions within Australia (soil and plant material)

• Your samples require any special storage or processing as prescribed on an import permit

Documentation that may be required by AGRF:
When sending samples to Australia, please be aware that the following documents may be required:

• Import permits and/or declarations

• Import conditions

• DAWR (international) or State Authority (interstate) approval to move goods (if relevant)

NB: If subject to quarantine, AGRF must first receive any relevant paperwork and ascertain if we are able to 
receive these samples BEFORE they can be sent.

Please contact Wayne Ward on +61 4 0736 7195 or Rhiannon Sellen on +61 3 9321 3740 before sending samples 
from outside Australia or samples subject to quarantine.


